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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No.20 of 2025  

TALLSHIP ‘NAO VICTORIA’ 

 

1. The Tallship ‘Nao Victoria’ 26m LOA is due to arrive in Weymouth on Wednesday 01 October. 

 

2. Nao Victoria will berth alongside the ALPHA visitor pontoon, where she will remain for the 

duration of her stay. 

 

3. Nao Victoria will depart Weymouth Harbour on Tuesday 07 October. 

 

4. During arrival and departure, Vessel Traffic Information will be broadcast by Weymouth 

Harbour Radio on VHF Channel 12. A Harbour Patrol vessel will be in place to monitor vessel 

traffic and safety during these times. 

 

5. Mariners are requested to give Nao Victoria a wide berth in the confined waters of the Outer 

Harbour and Harbour Entrance, especially during berthing manoeuvres. 

 

6. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing Organisations and 

Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to 

the Masters, or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Ed Carter 

Weymouth Harbour Master 

30 September 2025 


